
Groom Law Group, Chartered | 1701 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20006-5811 | 202-857-0620 | Fax: 202-659-4503 | www.groom.com

News

NJ LEEP Leadership in Diversity Gala

On May 24, 2022, Groom attorneys attended the New Jersey Law 
and Education Empowerment Program’s (“NJ LEEP”) 2022 
Leadership in Diversity Gala. Once again, Groom was happy to 
lend its support for the occasion, a noteworthy event hosted 
annually by the program to bridge the gap for students and access 
to education.

NJ LEEP is a college access and success program serving low-income and first-
generation middle school, high school, and college students and families in the greater 
Newark, New Jersey area. This year their annual Gala, at which 100% of proceeds 
benefit NJ LEEP programs and students, celebrated 15 years of student success.

For more information on NJ LEEP, please click here.
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